
Greetings! 
 
It is my distinct pleasure to announce that the Pre-Law Review at UC Berkeley is accepting 
submissions for the Spring 2022 volume of the journal! The Pre-Law Review is publishing their first 
volume at the end of June, and we are excited to invite you to submit for our third volume, which 
you will be writing and editing from August 2021 to April 2022.  
 
The Pre-Law Review at UC Berkeley is an interdisciplinary, student-run journal dedicated to 
increasing legal scholarship at the undergraduate level. Regardless of major or intended career path, 
our semesterly publication aspires to provide a platform for those that wish to further engage with 
the study of law by applying their written and research skills in an extracurricular environment. The 
Pre-Law Review at Berkeley will distribute each volume of the journal to a growing audience, 
including numerous prestigious law schools across the country. 
 
Students can apply by submitting all the required information to the form at bit.ly/PLRSubmitS22  
We ask that students include an abstract of no more than 300 words, a review of literature, and a 4-
page, single spaced outline with their submission.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, and if you know of anyone who is interested in 
writing, please forward this opportunity to them! 
 

 

 
Zoe Hayes, Isabella Sanchez, Ianna Zhu 
Executive Board, Pre-Law Review at Berkeley 

calprelawreview@gmail.com 
zolacheyenne@berkeley.edu 
isabellaksanchez@berkeley.edu 
ianna_zhu@berkeley.edu 
University of California at Berkeley 
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